
 

On Jul 30, 2018, at 3:15 PM, Tom Wolf   

  

Dear Councillor Turner 

 

At your August 13th meeting of the Planning and Environmental Committee, you will be 

introduced to a proposal to amend the zoning by=law to allow a four story apartment building at 

1146-1156 Byron Baseline Road, file number Z-8847.  We feel that this is a bad idea for the 

following reason: 

 

The large size and scale of the project is totally out of scale with the rest of the neighborhood of 

single family homes. We feel the resulting look obtained will make it appear as if a huge block 

of concrete has been dropped in to fill up the space lacking any character as with one and two 

homes in the area.  Also because the property will sit on a high point on Byron Baseline, coming 

from either the east or west, the building will appear even  larger than the finished height might 

suggest. 

 

If there are any questions about why we are against this, we will be in the gallery to support our 

opposition to this change. 

 

Thank you, 

Tom & Ronda Wolf 

399 Lansing Ave 

London  N6K2J2 

 

 


